Dear Parents:

Hello and welcome to Marshall Middle School! We hope that you had a safe and relaxing summer enjoying family and friends. We are looking forward to a wonderful school year!

As your son and/or daughter's team of teachers we are providing lists of items that will help support your child's path to success.

Necessary for success:

- Large three-ring binder with sections designated for each core subject
- Loose-leaf/filler paper for each class and/or separate notebooks*
- Box of #2 pencils
- Erasers
- Earbuds
- Black and Blue Pens
- *See individual class syllabus

Items strongly recommended:

- 3 hole puncher (to place IN their binder)
- Pencil pouch
- Index cards (3 X 5 white-lined and/or color)
- Highlighters
- Color pencils
- Dry erase markers and eraser
- Scissors
- Calculator
- Technology cleaning wipes

To help our team have a healthy school year, we would greatly appreciate each homeroom student donating the following items to their homeroom:

- 1. Boxes of tissues
- 2. Bottle of hand sanitizer and/or sanitizing wipes

On a daily basis, the students should arrive prepared for class with the following items:

- Pencils
- CHARGED iPad
- Textbook
- Assignment book
- Binder (paper/notebooks)
- A POSITIVE, HARDWORKING ATTITUDE!



More information about the upcoming school year will be shared with you at the Sixth Grade Coffee and at Open House. Be sure to check your school calendar for dates and time. We appreciate your interest and support and look forward to an exciting school year!

Sincerely,

Team 2 Teachers